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Joint Interim Committee to Study Cruise Ship Industry to hold hearing in Corpus Christi 

 

AUSTIN, TX – On Thursday, August 25, the Joint Interim Committee to Study Cruise Ship Industry, co-

chaired by Representative Todd Hunter and Senator Lois Kolkhorst will hold a public hearing in Corpus Christi.  

The focus of the hearing will be to consider the study regarding the development of a cruise industry on the 

Texas coast between Calhoun and Cameron counties and its potential economic impact. 

 

Who: Joint Interim Committee to Study Cruise Industry 

 

What: Public Hearing 

 

When: Thursday, August 25, 2016 10:00 a.m. 

 

Where: Solomon P. Ortiz Center ∙ 402 Harbor Drive Corpus Christi, TX 
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